
 	
	

CONNECT DURING COVID
WNHF Bi-Weekly Newsletter  |  Volume #1  |  Issue #9  |  August 5, 2020

UPLIFTING NEWS

+ On the Cover: Project: America Strong, through the 
Community Health Center, donated 5,000 masks to the 
hospital for patients, staff, and visitors. A portion of the masks 
will also be used at hospital/community  events coming up 
this fall. Pictured: Catherine & Randi in Admissions

+ The Gary and Mary Brewer Interfaith Chapel in the 
Surgery Center is finally finished! Furniture was delivered 
and assembled earlier this week. We are so grateful to 
the Brewers for providing such a peaceful place for our 
patients and visitors. See page 2 for a comparison of the 
artist rendering and the actual space! Can you spot the 
difference?

MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR

Like all over the nation, our community has 
come together by staying apart and wearing 
our masks. We hope all of you continue to stay 
well. Please know how much we appreciate 
your past, present, and future gifts ensuring our 
hospital is here for you, your family, and your 
friends for the next century and beyond.

CONTACT US
Annika  |  foundationdir@wnmh.org  |  620-222-6276

Brittney  |  brittney.carson@wnmh.org  |  620-222-6275

Annika Morris, WNHF Director

UPCOMING EVENTS

+ Blessing of the Gary & Mary Brewer Interfaith Chapel: 
Virtual Experience — mid-August

+ Monday with Mondrian: Painting Class with Madeline 
Norland — Monday, August 17, 6:00-8:30pm at Wheat State 
Wine Co. Only 1 spot left! Call Brittney to reserve your spot. 

+ Physician Meet & Greet — Thursday, August 20, 5:30-
7:00pm at Wheat State Wine Co. Co-Sponsored by the H. L. 
Medical Foundation Surgery Center. Watch your email for 
an invitation.

+ Gala 2020 (virtual) - October 10, 2020, 7:00pm - 8:00pm. 
The 2020 Gala is going virtual! Invitations will be sent out in 
the next few weeks with more information. 
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AUGUST DONOR SPOTLIGHT - ETHEL GATES
This month's spotlight goes to a member of the William Newton 
Hospital Auxiliary. Ethel Gates has been with the Auxiliary since 
2018. She is a retired RN and also volunteers some of her time 
at the Medical Loan Closet. Most of the time you can find Ethel 
in the H.L. Snyder Surgery Center’s Auxiliary Waiting Room but 
she also works at the front desk. She willingly volunteers her 
time working 2-4 days a week at the hospital. Ethel received two 
service pins from the Auxiliary this year for reaching 500 and 
1000 volunteer hours in a single year, which is pretty amazing! No 
matter where Ethel is she is sure to greet you with a contagious 
smile. She believes in the WNH mission and loves her hospital 
and the Auxiliary. WNH is happy to have her on our team!

ARTISTS’ RENDERING FINISHED CHAPEL
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WELCOME, DR. HENDRICKS
Please help us welcome Dr. Thomas Hendricks to our William Newton 
Orthopaedics team. Dr. Hendricks specializes in joints (total joint reconstruction 
and revision) and sees patients at the Winfield Healthcare Center every other 
Thursday. Dr. Hendricks joins Dr. Kenneth Jansson (knees), Dr. Phillip Hagan 
(shoulders), and Dr. Harry Morris (hands) at William Newton Orthopaedics, 
which began accepting patients in fall 2019. 
William Newton Orthopaedics services include orthopedic surgery, joint 
replacement, sports medicine, fracture care, joint reconstruction and revision, 
bone health, pediatric orthopedics, upper extremity, knee surgery, shoulder 
surgery, and hand surgery. Schedule your appointment today! Call 620.222.6249.


